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Kenneth D. Plaski 
Chief Building Inspector 
Zoning Administrator 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
July 5, 2023 
 
Alder. Mollie Jones, Chairperson 
Public Works and Services Committee 
Racine, WI 
 
Dear Alder Jones: 
 
On Monday, June 26, 2023 at 10:00 am (local time), the Division of Building Inspection 
received bids for Contract IFB-5-0-2023/MS – Demolition of Lake View Community 
Center, 201 Goold Street.  The following bids were received: 
 

 
 

Bid Results 
Contractor Bid 

A.W. Oakes & Son $139,348.00 
Gunderson Excavating $65,000.00 

 
The MRD Group $95,000.00 

Vassh Excavating $85,321.00 

New Berlin Grading $135,278.00 

 
Gunderson Excavating submitted the low proposal for $65,000.00. Staff recommends 
awarding this item to Gunderson Excavating.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kenneth D. Plaski 
Chief Building Inspector 
Building Inspection Division 
 
Cc: Mayor Cory Mason 
 Paul Vornholt 
 Kathleen Fischer 
 Tom Molbeck        


